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30 November 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

MER Christmas Concert 

I am writing to invite you to attend the Maiden Erlegh School in Reading Christmas concert on 

Thursday 15 December at 4pm.   

There will be a variety of acts performing a range of mostly seasonal items in this exciting 

concert.  There is a suggested donation of £3 per person to the music department that can be 

paid on the door in cash (we cannot accept cards).  The concert should be finished by 5pm. 

Students who are performing should wear full school uniform, but they may choose to wear 

additional seasonal accessories. 

To give permission and/or to reserve seats, please complete this Google form 

https://forms.gle/2MNC71q9LbuorQYX6  

I hope to see you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Butchers 
Curriculum Leader, Creative Arts 
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